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VIDEO: Heller XXXX 

(Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearing titled, “Consolidating Non-VA Care Programs.” During the hearing, Heller advocated for the consolidation of non-VA care programs into one, which in turn would reduce confusion for veterans and for the Department of Veterans employees serving them. Click here or below to watch. 
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Click here to watch video

	
[bookmark: _GoBack]“If VA’s track record is any lesson, this new program by the VA needs to work better and look better than the Choice Program. And I’m not convinced that this plan is there yet.

So before we move forward, we need to make sure the VA gets every piece of it right. .”

Background: 
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